
December 2012 
Sigma Koki Co., Ltd. 

Tokyo Head Office, Sales department 

Dear customers 

Product Discontinuance Notice: Single axis Micro-drivers, SG-5151 & KR-525M 

This is to notify that products, SG-5151 and KR-525M (Single axis Micro-drivers), have come to the end of sale on 
end of April 2013 due to the discontinuance of core parts. (photo coupler for signal input and power supply control 
IC etc.) 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may caused by this termination. We are preparing for the successor 
model. Please contact our International Sales Division for more details if required. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


